## Places Directorate: Economy, Waste and Infrastructure

Gillian Bishop, Corporate Director / Acting Deputy Chief Executive



Mr Edward Thwaite 13 Springmount Lowton

Warrington WA3 2QH

Our reference:

PD/MCT Mark Tilley

Please ask for: Extension:

4341

Direct line:

01942 404341

Date:

29 July 2011

Dear Mr Thwaite

## Golborne and Lowton winter flower displays

Thank you for your recent enquiry to the Chief Executive regarding the winter flower displays in your area.

I am aware that you have recently received a letter to advise that a winter display of flowers would be installed.

Unfortunately, due to a miscommunication this information is incorrect. As such, Golborne and Lowton Township will not be receiving winter displays next year. The decision of the Township Forum to have only summer displays will stand.

I appreciate you may be disappointed with this response. However the decision of the Forum will not be overturned.

I hope you will accept my apology for the contradictory message that was relayed.

Thank you once again for taking the time to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Mark Tilley

Head of Infrastructure